
 Parking 
  
There is no on-site visitor parking at Sandy Run Regional Park.  All spectator parking is at 
South County High School.  There is a shuttle bus from South County to Sandy Run that will 
cost $10 per person.(Cash payments only)  South County High School is located at 8501 
Silverbrook Rd, Lorton, VA 22079.    
 
The location to park for the shuttle bus changes based on events happening at South County.  
When you enter the parking lot, look for signs, the shuttle buses (not school buses) and the 
parking personnel who will be wearing reflective vests. 
 
Rowers in Uniform can ride the shuttle for free. 
 
VASRA does not make revenue from parking.  In fact, VASRA loses money on parking.  The 
parking fees collected are distributed to pay for 1. Paid parking staff (currently West 
Springfield Football Boosters) and 2. Shuttle Buses. 
 
There is a shuttle bus from the “C” lot (1st Gravel Lot on the Left after you pass the park 
gates) to the Finish Line (it is a short walk from there to the Grandstands). Cost is $3.00 each 
way. 
 
Plan for additional travel time, both from the offsite parking and within the park. Our venue is 
a superb rowing location, but not user friendly for large crowds.  
 
All shuttles stop and load with the passenger door adjacent to the woods in the “C” lot.  There 
are signs indicating where the buses stop.  Please do not wait in the road.  It will prevent all 
the shuttles from being able to move forward.  
 
 
Lot A: Trailer Parking 
Lot B: VASRA volunteers, LOC, referee, and Coach parking 
Lot C: Some Handicap parking and athlete drop off. 
Lot D: Weekly volunteer parking 
Loisvale: Athlete Parking and overflow from lot D.  
Van Thompson: Not used 
 
Boathouse #2 is the Justice Rowing Boathouse. 
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